
Dear “Pfriends” of Pfeiffer,

Well, here we are again saying the same as we said last year and 

probably the year before too…”Where has this year gone?  It only 

seems like yesterday it was Christmas”.  And for me this is very true, 

so time for a little reflection on 2013 and some planning for 2014.

Thankyou to everyone who helped Chris celebrate his 40th Vintage.  

It is quite a milestone that Chris has made wine for 40 years or 40 

vintages.  Just as it is quite a milestone for me to think that next year, 

2014, will be 30 years since Chris and I bought the winery, the bridge 

and the vineyard from Seppelts.  How clearly I remember that day 

and I am sure if you come to any of our events in 2014, you will hear some of the stories.

Thinking of Christmas makes me want to tell you all about our UK wine delivery service we 

have offered over many years to those of you who like to give our wines that are already in the 

UK to your “pfriends” and “pfamily” over there.  We have enclosed a separate order form for 

the UK orders (the BLACK one) whereas the order form for the Australian orders is the PINK 

one.  You will also notice another difference because there are heaps more wines available to 

you in Australia than the ones we have already shipped to the UK.  But like all orders, the more 

information you can give us, the more we can ensure that your wine or your gifts of wine get to 

where they are supposed to be going, safely and quickly.  Please make sure you use your best 

handwriting as well.  The UK Christmas gift service orders MUST be received at the winery by 

Tuesday, 26th November. If this is not relevant for you, please feel free to pass the information 

onto a “pfriend” of yours who may like to use this service for their “pfriends” or “pfamily” in the 

UK. We can now also organise wine orders to the UK at other times of the year too, so keep that 

one up your sleeve for the “pfuture”.

Now, back to being in the ‘PINK’! Jen’s very special refreshing drink for Summer, our Pfeiffer 

Seriously Pink features “pfront” and centre of this newsletter.  I love it with Tonic, Chris loves it 

with Soda and Jen loves it ‘on the rocks’. We know that you will just love it the way you choose to 

enjoy it…it is oh SO refreshing!  

There are some other exciting new releases too, especially the new vintage of our Pfeiffer The 

Carson Gewürztraminer which you have had to wait several months for.  And, another addition to 
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our Art series of labels, with the brand new and exciting red wine being added, our 2012 Pfeiffer 

Tempranillo.  I mustn’t forget my “pfavourite”, Pfeiffer Gamay, which we celebrated its release 

at the Pfeiffer Pfrolic on the Bridge this year. I can’t do the Gamay dance very well anymore but I 

can sing the Gamay song, though I imagine you won’t encourage me to give up my day job for it!!! 

As well as introducing new wines, I also have to give you the heads up on those wines that we 

have nearly run out of.  If you see LIMITED STOCK next to the wine and it is your “pfavourite”, 

please be quick.  We are still holding off on our 2012 Pfeiffer Pinot Noir and our 2012 Pfeiffer 

Merlot for release at the winery cellar door until next Autumn. Sadly, there is so little stock of 

these wines and the late frosts this year have diminished our prospects for next years crop, so we 

are holding onto them for a bit longer.  However, having said that, if you are desperate for them, 

just ring your wine order through and we can include those precious varieties in your Australian 

wine order.

You will think we are the PARTY winery, when I mentioned at the start of this letter that we had 

a milestone to celebrate next year too.  It is hard for me to believe sometimes that 30 years have 

passed since Chris and I bought our property.  Sometimes it seems like yesterday.  We have lots 

of “pfun pfilled” activities planned for next year including your “pfavourites”.  The first ones are 

our Tastes Of Rutherglen dinners in March and our 30th Birthday Party on the Bridge in April.  

Lock these dates in and PLEASE organise your accommodation immediately in Rutherglen, 

Wahgunyah or Corowa. They are all busy weekends so this is really important. Dates are inside 

your newsletter.

Happy Christmas Everyone “pfrom” Everyone of us at Pfeiffer Wines! May your Christmas be 

joyous, your New Year and all of 2014, healthy and happy and thank you all for your continued 

support of our winery.

Warmest regards and best wishes,

Robyn Pfeiffer

“ P F E I F F E R ’ S  P F I N E  W I N E  P F O R  P F I N E  P F O O D  A N D  P F A B U L O U S  P F O L K ”


